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E-mail sent to Joint Planning & Budget from Bob Hetzel 

19-21 Capital Budget Update 

 

 

Colleagues, 
 
I’m delighted to inform you that Governor Evers has recommended the following UWL building 
projects for inclusion in the 19-21 capital budget: 
 
83,020,000  Prairie Springs Science Center Phase II 
49,035,000  Fieldhouse  
15,251,000  Coate & Sanford Residence Hall Renovations 
13,822,000  Graff Main Hall HVAC Renovation 
 
The next steps in the 19-21 capital budget process are for the State Building Commission to 
approve the Governor’s recommendations when the Commission meets on March 19th followed 
by approval of the Joint Finance Committee when the Legislature completes the 2019-21 
biennial budget later this year.  
 
UWL is very appreciative of Governor Evers’ support for these projects and we’re hopeful the 
Legislature will also be supportive of these recommendations for the 19-21 capital budget.  
 
Attached is a complete summary of the Governor’s recommendations for the UW System’s 
capital budget for the 19-21 biennium. Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions 
about the capital budget. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Bob 
_______________________________________ 
 
Bob Hetzel 
Vice Chancellor for Administration & Finance 
University of Wisconsin-La Crosse 
233 Graff Main Hall 
1725 State Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
608.785.6491 Office 
608.738.6636 Cell 
 
 

 

https://www.uwlax.edu/globalassets/offices-services/state-budget-info/fy19-21-capital-budget-request-and-governors-recommendation.pdf
https://www.uwlax.edu/globalassets/offices-services/state-budget-info/fy19-21-capital-budget-request-and-governors-recommendation.pdf

